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Diary Dates  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Principal’s Message  
 

We had a lovely assembly last week with 
quite a few parents and visitors in 
attendance. It’s great to see so many 
children receiving awards. It was also lovely 
to welcome Mr Ray Gibson who presented 
the school with an array of books for 
ANZAC Day. Mr Gibson generously donated 
the books to the school. He stayed on to 
have a cuppa and spent fruit break time 
with the children. It is always a treat to have 
an ex pupil visit. We thank Mr Gibson for 
his donation of the books and look forward 
to his next visit. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Volunteers Afternoon Tea  
Don’t forget our Volunteers Afternoon Tea 
tomorrow afternoon. The children will be 
very busy tomorrow making some surprise 
treats. 
 
K/1 Cake Stall 
Don’t forget the K/1 cake stall next 
Thursday 4th December. It’s our last one for 
the year. 
 
End of Year Class Parties  
Our end of year parties will be held on 
Tuesday 16th December. We will start with a 
disco in the morning followed by the class 
party. There will be more in the newsletter 
as we get closer. 
 
End of School Financial Year 
Just a reminder, the school’s financial year 
will draw to a close on 30th November, 
2014.  It would be greatly appreciated if all 
outstanding invoices could be paid in full by 
tomorrow. Accounts were sent home to 
families for outstanding payments last 
Friday.  If you have any questions regarding 
items on these statements or would like to 
organise a payment plan please contact Mrs 
Jager to discuss. 
 
Have a great week! 
Helen Dwyer 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thursday the 27th November 
 

2:00-3:00pm Volunteers Afternoon Tea 
 

Thursday 11th December 
 

Presentation Night 
 

Monday 15th December 
 

Year 6 to Myuna Bay 
 

Tuesday 16th December 
 

Class Parties 
 

Wednesday 17th December 
 

Last Day of school for 2014 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

SWIMMING  SCHEME – CANCELLED 
 
 
 

Due to insufficient numbers the second offer for 
the annual swimming scheme has been cancelled.  
Anyone who has sent in payments please contact 
the office for reimbursement. 

The students, staff and community would like to 
express their condolences to the Dwyer family on the 
sad loss of Mrs Dwyer’s Dad, George. 
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MERIT AWARDS 
 

K/1 Angelica K. 
 Emily U. 
 

1/2 Renee C. 
 Brayden F. 
 

3/4 Megan W. 
 Ella S. 
 

5/6 Ben F. 
 Tegan B. 
 

 

 
BRONZE AWARD 
Renee C.  1/2 
Ben F.   5/6 
Angel G.  5/6 

SILVER AWARD 
Brayden F.  1/2 
Byron S.  1/2 
Chase R.  1/2 
Sharna-Lea T. 5/6 

GOLD AWARD 
Luke W.  K/1 
Molly M.  K/1 
Abby R.  3/4 
John W.  3/4 
Oliver G.  3/4 
Finlay H.  3/4 

PLATINUM AWARD 
Maya W.  K/1 
Zac W.   1/2 
John W.  3/4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Volunteers Afternoon Tea 

We would like to invite all of our 
wonderful volunteers during 2014 to 
an afternoon tea to be hosted by the 
Kulnura Public School students. 

When: Thursday 27th November  

Time:  2:00pm 

Where: COLA area 

Please RSVP to the school office 
by Friday 21st November. Phone: 
43761264 

 

 

 

Students wishing to redeem school 
banking rewards will need to bring their 
tokens in to Mrs Jager no later than 
Wednesday 3 December.  Please note this 
will be the final opportunity to order for 
2014.   

http://www.google.com.au/imgres?q=congratulations&safe=active&sa=X&tbm=isch&tbnid=vUeUM69DCWGOVM:&imgrefurl=http://www.pictures88.com/comments/congratulations/&docid=KxtuaJQGzyUfUM&imgurl=http://www.pictures88.com/p/congratulations/congratulations_001.jpg&w=336&h=317&ei=CKvxUqbRJJGtkgXmhIC4CQ&zoom=1&ved=0CGIQhBwwBQ&iact=rc&dur=2821&page=1&start=0&ndsp=30

